An Roinn Caiteachais
Phoibli agus Athchdirithe
Department of Public
Expenditure and Reform

Mr John Curtin

Office of Public Works
Head Office

Jonathan Swift Street
Trim

Co Meath

C15NX36

12 March 2021
Re: River Bride (Blackpool) Drainage Scheme
Dear John,

I refer to your letter of 2" March regarding the above scheme.

The Department has considered your letter and notes your Office's confirmation that it will
comply with the conditions set out in the appendix to the letter of 3™ February.

Therefore, the order to confirm the scheme has been finalized (copy enclosed, along with a
copy of the Appropriate Assessment Determination document) and the public will be
informed of the decision in the local media and on the Department's website in the coming
days.

Yours sincerely,

Brlan O'Malley
Central Votes Policy Expendlture Division
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